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Year 1     Curriculum Map Spring 2019 

Animal Kingdom 
As Scientists we will be exploring animals, their structure and habitats 

As Geographers we will be investigating seasonal changes and their effect on environments  

As Artists we will be learning sketching techniques, using sketching pencils and exploring 

sculpture techniques creating an animal with clay 

As Designers (DT) – We will be designing and creating a habitat for an animal 

As Musicians we will be learning about pulse and rhythm and how to best use our bodies when 

singing 

As Athletes we will be continuing to learn basic movements, balances and sequences to become 

gymnasts as well as developing our coordination, agility and balance. We will also be exploring 

using a racket and ball. 

In PSHE we will be talking about our environment as well as continue our discussions exploring 

friendships and feelings. 

In Computing we will be looking at developing our basic computer skills and learn how to be safe 

and respectful when using technology 

Homework Daily reading; Learning to read and spell Tricky Troll words and practise applying our 

Phonics knowledge, maths, ‘Show Me’ tasks 

 

Literacy 

As readers we will be sharing “The Owl who was afraid 

of the dark” by Jill Tomlinson, “The owl and the 

pussycat” by Edward Lear and “Finding Winnie” by 

Lindsay Mattick and Sophie Blackall 

As writers we will write our own chapters, descriptions 

of characters and settings and other fiction based 

passages 

Maths 

As Mathematicians we will be looking at number 

and place value and using these skills to help us 

solve problems through investigations. We will 

also be looking at money and how we can use the 

skills learnt to help us again build on our place 

value skills. Year 1 will also be looking at 

counting up in 2s, 5s and 10s!   

Phonics 

As readers we will be sharing many books 

relating to our Storytime Phonics 

phonemes, digraphs and trigraphs and will 

be particularly focusing on alternative 

spellings of some digraphs. We will also be 

practising our real and Beegu words in 

preparation for our Phonics screening. 
 


